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I think it is irresponsible for privatizing public transport service when it should be something we 
expected from our government when we pay tax for running such service. 
 
Time and time again it demonstrated that the myth of more efficient service with privatization is 
incorrect but this government, instead of better managing the state decided to go down the path of 
privatization for a quick account book fix. 
 
Instead of improving and better managing public transport, this government has given up its 
responsibility while continue to collect taxes from us. 
 
The current situation in the Coogee area after bus cutting so it will inconvenience locals to make it 
an excuse for privatization is gross and holding all tax payers in contempt by this arrogant 
government. 
 
This has to be stopped. 


